Notification of Road Closure – Work Ref: LM501 NC8280047
 
[bookmark: _Hlk36475932]I am writing to inform you that Kier has applied for a road closure to complete SWW Utility works from outside Eastfield, East Street, Sheepwash, Devon, EX21 5NW on 30/09/20 to 02/10/20. However we have requested early entry for 17/08/20 to 19/08/20.
 
All Efforts will be made to maintain access to properties within the area of the closure and minimise disruption.
If you require further information please call us on:
 
01726 224400 between 9:00am and 5.00pm (Mon-Fri), or contact the South West Water Helpline on 0344 346 20 20 at all other times.
 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your co-operation
 

